
Reception - The Woodland 
In Reception our theme is The Woodland.  

We have Squirrel Class, Rabbit Class and Hedgehog Class.  

You are going to be in Class 3,  
which is Hedgehog Class.  

Miss Mitchell      

Mrs Greathead 

Hello, I am Miss Mitchell and I am going to 
be your new teacher.  

I am so excited to meet you all in September 
and to welcome you to Hedgehog Class.  

We are going to have so much fun!  

I really enjoy being active outside, playing in 
the small world and reading stories. Listen to 
me reading our favourite class story   
Hedgehugs by clicking here.   

Mrs Greathead will be in Hedgehog Class. 

Mrs  Greathead always brightens up our class-
room with her lovely smile and singing.  

She loves being outdoors in our woodland area 
getting really muddy!  

We are really looking forward to meeting you 
and we hope that you are looking forward to 
starting your learning journey at our Academy.   

  Mrs Cram 
Mrs Cram also will be in Hedgehog Class. 

Mrs  Cram makes our class lots of fun with 
her creative ideas and talents.   

Mrs Cram enjoys circle time and PE games 
in the hall. 

https://shorts.flipgrid.com/watch/19022225514693570
https://shorts.flipgrid.com/watch/19022225514693570

